My name is Sara Lillestol and I am a REALTOR in the Permian Basin. My husband, Tyler, and I purchased our home on Bounding Main in January of 2023. We have been renovating it since we purchased it in order to make it a vacation home we frequent with our family.

As a REALTOR, I am very interested in the real estate turnover in the areas in which I own property and want to ensure property values continue to rise for myself and my community. As a contract trainer within my real estate brokerage, I am interested in bylaws and documentation that protects the property rights of the homeowners and investors.

It would be my goal to ensure the community is consistently thinking forward about ways to ensure the properties in our neighborhood are improving in condition, that turnover is addressed to ensure homes are being utilized and revitalized, and that we continue to innovate ways that the community can improve its amenities and options to allow homeowners to become true investors in their own assets.

I am in business with other community members that are on an ongoing search to invest in the vacant lots or resale homes we have available.  As the majority of homeowners on the lake have a primary residence in Odessa and Midland, I am speaking to interested buyers about purchasing in our neighborhood and joining our community. I am invested in the growth of active participation in our community at the lake to make it the home we all want it to be.

I appreciate your consideration and look forward to meeting you all.

Sara Lillestol
432.488.7496
Sara.Lillestol@gmail.com

